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Language Arts...

In Language Arts, we have read various
informational texts regarding animals and
humans taking care of their young. This
has led us to do our own research on
animals based on our interest while using
a word web. The word web has helped us
create our first short paragraph along with
the grammar practice that we've gone
over in class.

Math...

Students began the year with a
short “All About Me in
Numbers” Project to review
simple equations. We are
currently practicing
multiplication of 3-digit and 2-
digit numbers by 1-digit
numbers.

Science...

We have been learning about
the use of geographical
(cardinal) directions, which
countries are in the west, south,
north and eastern part of the
world. We have also been
learning about the use of 5
senses within Nature, what we
can see, smell, touch and hear.

History...

We are very excited to start
the new academic year and
we began our semester with
some fundamental knowledge
of history. We looked at
different historical sources,
how historians find
information about the past,
and the timeline of history.
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